
 

 

 

 

I have recently attended the Council Development meeting at the Park Royal. 

I would like to know if there is a realistic possibility of Application R18/105 going ahead. 

The proposed plans are for 495 houses. 

I queried a council representative on the night and she said she had not had any plans for 
development for that site. 

However, I have searched the website and found that  of Emery Planning had submitted 
a plan in October 2016. 

Regards 




